NCV 0 11369

Docket No. 030-1194% License No. 18-16956-01

Cary Medica) Center
ATIN: Lee Myles
Associate Director of Operations
MRA Box 37, Van Luren Road
Caribou, Maine 04736

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No 030-11944/89-01

This refers to your letter dated September 8, 198C, in .:sponse to our letter
dated August 4, 1989,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be exam’ned during 4 future inspection of
your licensed program.

Item A of your letter states that “he RSO does ensure a)) radiation safety
activities are perfoimed in accordance with approved procedures and a copy

of your nackage receipt policy was attached for gur review. At the time ¢f
fnspection, our inspector noted that the technologist only wiped the package
if a leak was suspected. Your current policy states al) packages wil) be
wiped. Please identify your method for ensuring your epproved package receipt
policy will be followed in the future. Please identify the date at which full
compliance will be achieved. Pleate submit the required information to this
office within thirty days of the date of this letter.

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Mokamed M. Shanbaky

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Uivisfon of Radieiion Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (POR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State or Maine
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